
1927,November 30,

The Honourable Sodolphe Lemieux, K.O., 
House of Commons,
Ottawa.

Dear 3r. Speakert~

I thank you for your letter of November 19th 
enclosing credentials in favour of Mr. Alexander Pulman.

I fear that at present we have no vacancies 
for a man of Mr. Pu Man’s experience and attainments, but 
it is possible that a place might be found for Mm in the 
schools. I am passing on the information regarding him to 
the head of our Department of Classics, asking him to advise me 
of any opening which mlgit present itself.

I am, dear Mr. Minister,

S

Yours faithfully,


